## **Grant County Health Department**

105 S. Glenn, Ulysses, KS 67880

620-356-1545 (Phone)



Dear Residents of Grant County,

Please help keep Grant County safe. The Kansas Governor and local officials remind us we are all to stay home except for essential functions. If you must do essential functions, practice social distancing. Stay at least six feet apart for less than 10 minutes. Practice hand washing. Avoid any out of county travel if possible.

Essential functions do not include social gatherings. Do not go cruising around or gather in local parking lots. Law Enforcement can cite people for disobeying the executive order from the Governor. This is a misdemeanor that could result in fines as well as jail time.

Grant County continues to have NO cases at this time. Thank you for your cooperation to stop the spread of COVID-19.

Toni Irvin **Grant County Health Department Administrator** 

Don Button **Grant County Emergency Preparedness Coordinator** 

Dr. Douglas Johnson **Grant County Health Officer** 

Email: gthealth@pld.com www.grantcoks.org